Mercer City meeting March 14, 2013

Mercer City meeting was called to order by Mayor Edward Schumann with all council present.
Minutes from the last meeting were read & accepted with a motion made by Steve & seconded by
Darren.

Financials were studied & approved.

Repairs were done in the pump house, but more is needed to get the pump working correctly.

Lloyd Westerlind is requesting approval for mail box along the mail route since his request for a
route extension was denied. Council approved the request.

Tax equalization meeting is scheduled for April 11 @ 7pm in the City Hall.
Building permit for Jason Meidinger was approved with a motion made by Randy & seconded by Joe.

The MCC board decided against getting a tote from WM. They decided they did not want the extra
cost & would continue to haul garbage to the city dumpster.

Bills initialed.
Meeting Adjourned.

JoLene Rust, Auditor



